Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Charles H. Crowell, City of West Melbourne Fire Inspector on April 30, 2018. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
The Petition requests a determination as to whether the FFPC, 6th ed., National Fire Prevention Association 1 (NFPA 1), sections 63.3.1.2.4 and 63.3.1.2.4.1, applies to carbon dioxide beverage systems over 100 pounds that utilize non-insulated carbon dioxide beverage system containers or insulated carbon dioxide beverage system containers. The Department concludes the FFPC, NFPA 1, sections 63.3.1.2.4 and 63.1.2.4.1, applies to all carbon dioxide beverage systems over 100 pounds, which includes both non-insulated and insulated carbon dioxide beverage system containers.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos at sarah.marcos@myfloridacfo.com.

Please refer all comments to: Sarah Marcos at sarah.marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
